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Police Search for Man Who Attempted to Lure Child 
 

San Diego – San Diego Police are investigating a report of a man who attempted to lure a 
child this morning in the South Bay. The incident occurred at about 7:00 a.m. near the 
intersection of Ocean View Hills Parkway and Hidden Trails Drive.  

A man driving a white Ford Econoline van pulled up to a young girl. The man 
complimented the girl’s looks and offered her cash to get into the van. The man then got 
out of the van and the girl ran away. The man drove off and was last seen southbound on 
Ocean View Hills Parkway.  

The suspect was described as a Hispanic man in his 40s. He was wearing sunglasses, a 
black hat, and a black tee shirt. He had a full beard and mustache.  

The investigation is ongoing.  Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked 
to call the San Diego Police Department or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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